
Wednesday, Jan. 29

Boys Basketball
Practice at Lunch

January 27th  -  January 31st,  2025

Monday, Jan.27 Thursday, Jan. 30 Friday, Jan. 31

Kid week at  a Glance 

Girls Basketball
Practice 3:00 - 4:30 pm

Tuesday, Jan.28
7:45 am Boys

Basketball Practice

Girls Basketball Practice
3:00 - 4:30 pm

Please see the attachment to e-mail for more information
about upcoming January dates of importance.

Library Kidds Afterschool
Program

January 29 -  Lunar New Year 
January 29 - National Day of Remembrance of the Quebec City
Mosque Attack and Action Against Islmaphobia

Boys Basketball Game at
Woodward 3:00 pm 

PAC Meeting at 6:30 pm in
the library

South Arm Grade 4/5
Basketball Program

Upcoming Cultural Holidays & Commemorative Days of
Recognition

Professional
Development Day - No

School for Students 

Division 4 Field Trip -
Stemmoji

Hot Lunch 

HAPPY LUNAR NEW YEAR
WE WOULD LIKE TO WISH KIDD FAMILIES, WHO CELEBRATE LUNAR

NEW YEAR A HAPPY AND PROSPEROUS YEAR 
GUNG HEY FAT CHOY

 Early Warning Line for Absences 
Please report any absences, lates, early

dismissals, etc. to our 
Please call the school new early warning
line at (604) 668-6671 This is a 24/7 line 

Let us know your child's name, division and if
you would like tell WHY they are away and for

how long. If your child(ren) will be arriving
late, please make sure to sign in so that we

can adjust their attendance.



PRO-D DAY 
 Monday, January 27th is
our next Professional
Development Day and
students will not attend
school on this day.

Thomas Kidd PAC Meeting
The next P.A.C meeting is
scheduled for January 27th at
6:30 pm in the library. We hope
to see you there!

T.K. Cobras Basketball Schedule

Girls Schedule
Tuesday, February 4 – Kingswood @ Kingswood
Thursday, February 6 – Woodward @Woodward
Tuesday, February 18 – Woodward @ Kidd
Thursday, February 20 – Lee @ Lee
Monday, February 24 – Lee @ Kidd
Thursday, February 27- Kingswood @ Kidd
Tuesday, March 4 – Hamilton @ Kidd
 
Boys Schedule
Tuesday, January 28  – Woodward @ Woodward
Wednesday, February 5 – Hamilton @ Kidd
Monday, February 10 – Woodward @ Kidd
Monday, February 24 - Kidd @ Kingswood
Wednesday, February 26 – Kingswood @ Kidd
Tuesday, March 4 – Kidd @ Hamilton

March 10 and 11 is the McNair Tournament



Notice of Intent to Return Form 
Notice of Intent to Attend Form for the
2025/2026 School Year Students have been sent
home the Notice of Intent to Attend Form today.
Planning for the 2025/26 school year is
underway. It is critical that school principals
know the number of students who will be
attending each school for September 2025 in
order to allocate staff and resources for the
upcoming year. To this end, parents/legal
guardians are asked to complete the information
section on the reverse side of this form and
return it to school office or the teacher of the
oldest child in the school by Friday, January
24th.

PAC HOT LUNCH - January 31st

On Jan. 31st(Friday), we will have Fresh
Slice Pizza lunch.

Please place your order online by Jan.
28th(Tuesday) 10pm!

https://munchalunch.com/schools/thomas
kidd

The paper order form is also available if
you like to pay with cash or cheque. 

Please drop off your order at the office by
Jan.29th (Wednesday).

Please prepare the exact amount for
payment.

Email us kiddparents.pac@gmail.com if
you have any questions.

https://munchalunch.com/schools/thomaskidd
https://munchalunch.com/schools/thomaskidd
mailto:kiddparents.pac@gmail.com


get the latest news
check out the latest WAAG
calendar events
important information
and much more........

Have you checked out the 
Kidd Website?

                kidd@sd38.bc.ca

Daily Health
Check

S H O U L D  I  G O  T O  S C H O O L
T O D A Y ?

We appreciate your support in keeping your
child home when they are not feeling well.
Students should not come to school
when they are sick. 

If your child is not feeling well please
continue to keep them home until their
symptoms have resolved. If you know your
child will be absent for a range of days,
please leave that information as well. 

Staying home when sick helps keep our
entire school community healthy including
teachers, admin staff and students. Please
do your part and stay home when sick.

 

Dress for the weather! 
It is starting to get cold outside. Please make sure your child

feels comfortable by dressing for the weather. 

winter coat rain coat rain boots mittens touque scarf
extra clothing
including socks
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